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WARDS:  
 
            
 AGENDA ITEM NO. 
 
 
DUDLEY METROPOLITAN BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 
CENTRAL DUDLEY AREA COMMITTEE – 4TH SEPTEMBER 2003 
 
REPORT OF THE DIRECTOR OF THE URBAN ENVIRONMENT 
 
 
Development of the Former Blowers Green Timber Yard 
 
 
Background 
 
Mr V Parton and Mr F Round raised an issue in Public Forum at the 18th June 2003 
Committee in relation to a proposed development at the former Blowers Green 
Timber Yard site, off Halesowen Road. 
 
Comments 
 
A Planning Application has been received by a developer in relation to this site.  
However, it has not been accepted as officers are awaiting additional information.  No 
comment can be made in relation to the developers proposals until the Planning 
Application has been fully accepted. 
 
Proposal 
 
That the Area Committee receive a future update, once officers are able to comment. 
 
 
 
 
Contact Officer: Matt Williams - Ext 4510 
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